
 
              

191 E. Main Street 
Carlton, OR 97111 

Phone: (503) 852-7575 
Fax: (503) 852-7761 

www.ci.carlton.or.us  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
ROADWAY CONSTRUCTION 

East Main Street at Pine and 1st streets 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that during the hours of 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM starting on Monday, May 9, 2022, to 
Friday, May 13th, saw cutting, excavation, and roadway construction will occur along the East Main street from 
South Pine Street to 1st street. Work will continue Monday, May 16th through Friday, May 20th during the 7:00 
PM – 5:00 AM overnight period to install new water and sewer lines from South Pine Street to Grant street. The 
construction will impact properties located at the intersection of South Pine Street, East Main, 1st and Grant 
streets. 
 
Traffic control measures with signage and flaggers will occur within the work zone during all construction periods. 
 
For more information, questions, or concerns, please contact Public Works Director Bryan Burnham at (503) 852-
3104. The City apologizes in advance for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Posted: 5/6/22 (City website, NextDoor, City Hall, Post Office) 
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